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Welcome Back!  

 

What a fantastic first fortnight we have had in school here at TLA! As the new Head of School, it 

has been an absolute pleasure meeting and getting to know you and your children. I have been 

lucky enough to lead assemblies in all classes, and have been able to visit each year group during learning time too. We are really 

proud of how well the children have adapted to the new school arrangements and a special mention goes to our superstar Reception 

children who have made an incredible transition into school. We are delighted to have them in full time from Monday 21st, arriving in 

school through their class gate. We have also been very happy to return to our hot lunch menu in the hall, with a range of delicious 

and healthy options that the children have really enjoyed. I have been very pleased to see such high levels of attendance in school since 

we returned. We have very high expectations of pupil attendance here at TLA, and expect that this figure will continue to improve as we 

work together over the course of the year.  

 

I hope that you will enjoy hearing about some of the wonderful learning opportunities that the children have had since returning to 

school. Please continue to visit and like our Facebook and Twitter pages for regular celebrations of learning.  

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

 

Mrs Humberstone 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Learning and Exploring Our younger children have had lots of fun this week.  As we ’ve had lovely  
weather they’ve been outside. 

 
Please be informed of a small change to our reopening plans. In order to facilitate learning and catch up we have the 
following bubbles: 
EYFS 
Year 1 and Year 2 
Year 3 and Year 4     
Year 5 and Year 6 
This also helps to safely manage breaks and lunch time play. 

 
 

Car parking and school gate 
The school gates will now be closed and locked from 9am each day. If you are the holder of a parking permit or your children are 
collected by taxi, the gate will be open each day from 3:00pm. 
 
Please do not gather at the main office, contact us by email in the first instance or phone if you need to speak with a member of the team. 
 
Uniform expectations 
All children are required to be dressed in the correct uniform.  A reminder that large earrings, jewellery other than a wrist watch and nail varnish 
are not be worn in school.  Longhair must be tied back with all hair accessories in school colours only.  No large bows or clips.  Thank you.  
 
Changes to contact details: 
Please email the office when you change address, telephone number or email address.   
 
October half term **26th-30th October** 
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Autumn Newsletter - Friday 18th September  

School attendance: We finished the week with 94.2% for our whole school attendance .  The national expectation is 96% so please only 
keep your child at home if necessary. A reminder that you MUST record your child in the late book at the office with a valid reason. 

                 
Please call the office: 01872 277635 before 9am or email: secretary@truroacadamy.org.uk to report your child absent with a valid reason for 

absence. Mrs Binding is our attendance lead and may contact you regarding absence. 


